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A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator-

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Ill
799 Roosevelt Rd I'l/5/90
Glen Ellyn , Ill 60137'

*

.

Re: Docket No. 03028669
h

L Concerning Western Mitan Universities hcense No 21-03336-09.
'

Demand for Information
|
| <

Dear Sir:

| 1 havejust received your Demand for information letter dated November 2,
'

| 1990 requesting information on our decommissioning funding plan.

| We have already sent our decommissioning plan letter to the NRC as part of
- our renewal. A copy of the letter and the letter from Patricia J. Pelke is
enclosed. 'Her letter states that we do not need to file a decommissioning .

: plan.
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I hope this information will be sufficient to satisfy your inquiry.
~
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If there is additional information needed let me know.

L

Siucerely.
] .N ,/

,

h Leonard C. Ginsberg PhDm
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